

Churubusco Community Child Care Center

March 2017

A Few Minutes with Michelle

I cannot believe that it is March already, WOW! It is supposed to come in like a lion and out like a lamb, so we will have to see what the end of the month has in store for us!

If you have not already visited our new website, please look at it. We are changing and adding items as we see that we need to. The website is <u>www.buscochildcare.org</u>.

With the crazy weather that 2017 has brought us, please make sure that you are sending your child to school with a jacket or a coat. We do go outside weather permitting. Sometimes a little vest as a coat is just not enough to help keep them warm.

Registration Fees

Registration fees will be added to your account on Monday March 6th. If you have any questions please let us know.



Reminders from Margie

If you have not already turned in your updated shot records, physical, birth certificates or signed your Federal Food Program form, please do so as soon as possible.

If you would like your tax information please let me know and I can get that information to you.

Hand in Hand

March kicks off our annual Hand in Hand Campaign and runs through April. This year we are raising funds for continued building improvements, continuation of the Music Enrichment Program, and classroom enhancements. If you would like to make a donation towards the Hand in Hand Campaign, please make sure that you specify that on your check or envelope.



School Age Spring Break

We are in the process of the final touches to Spring Break. We are trying to confirm at least 1 field trip and possibly 2. We will pass along the information to you as we have it confirmed.

Within the next couple of weeks, we will have a sign posted for attendance during that week.

Please take the time to fill it out, as that helps us with scheduling.



Fundraiser

We will be having a candle fundraiser with Warm Glow
Candles beginning April 1st and running until April 14th. We will have them available and ready for delivery by Mother's Day. They will make a great gift!

Illness

The past couple of weeks have been difficult with illnesses. We do ask that if your child is not feeling well to keep them home. It is a State Regulation from Family and Social Services Administration that if a child has a fever of 101*F or higher that they must be sent home and remain out for 24 hours fever free with no medicine. If a child is sent home for fever and taken to the Doctor, if the Doctor says that they are not contagious and is willing to write a note, your child can return immediately. Many times a child runs a fever for an ear infection and we are unaware of the cause for the fever when we contact you. Believe me, I know that it is an inconvenience, but in order to help prevent the sickness from spreading, we must follow our regulations set forth by the State.





Happy Birthday

Lincoln will be 6 on the 1st Emma W. will be 9 on the 2nd Caleb will be 6 on the 4th Emma E. will be 6 on the 9th Arianna will be 4 on the 11th Remington will be 5 on the 13th Hendrix will be 2 on the 17th Karma will be 2 on the 22nd Haleigh will be 6 on the 25th Kylie will be 4 on the 28th Logan will be 8 on the 31st Miss Pam A will be celebrating on the 6th

Miss Jody will be celebrating on

the 31st